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NOTICE 

 
It is hereby informed that classes for 2nd & 3rd year BBA, 

BBA(BA) & BCA shall not be held on next Tuesday, 3rd  

September’ 2024 in view to the Orientation Program of 

the 1st year Students 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Copy : 1. All Notice Board 
 2. All Departments 
 3. Admin 
              

 


